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I strongly support in-person voting requiring ID to help eliminate the possibility of 

fraud or unregistered persons voting in our state. Case in point the motor voter 

registration of many who were not Oregon citizens. It may have been a mistake but it 

can happen again. And again.  

Thank you. 


